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Tommy Williams 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Paula lsler 
Wednesday, February 20,2002 3:48 PM 
Tommy Williams 

Subject: RE: cancellation 

*as4 
No. They have IXC (TI665) and ALEC (TX201) certificates. The IXC owes $3.00 P&I from 
1999 and the 2001 and 2002 RAFs. The ALEC owes $1.00 interest from 1998 and the 2001 and 
2002 RAFs. 

If you don't want to collect, send to me and I'll attempt collection before going forward 
with the recommendation. 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Tommy Williams 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2002 3:35 PM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: cancellation 

It is your turn, Palm Beach Telephone Company was to cancel are they all caught up? 



Palm Beach Telephone Company 
15 14 Perimeter Road, Suite 106 

West Palm Beach, FL 33406 

December 30th, 2001 

Tom Williams 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

- 
Dear Tom Williams, 

Regrettably, we have decided not to proceed with our plan offer telecommunications 
services. We formally request that all PSC certificates related to Palm Beach Telephone 
Company be discontinued effective as of this date. 

I would like to thank you and the Commission for all of your help working with us over 
the years. 

G. Peter Reed, Jr. 
President 
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